
Dear Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project 

has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state 

and restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. 

 

If you examine Midas Gold Idaho's Plan of Restoration and Operations, it is evident the company 

identified the best possible plan to restore the site under Alternative Two. The company is limiting 

its footprint to existing disturbance as much as possible to minimize new disturbance, natural fish 

spawning routes will be restored after being blocked for decades and the company has plans to 

make improvements that will keep thousands of pounds of sediment out of the river each year. 

Unfortunately, if Midas Gold Idaho is not allowed to move forward with its plan, it is highly unlikely 

that these critical improvements will ever happen. 

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We 

should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project 

forward. 

 

Please keep my comments in mind, 

 

 

Name: Thomas P Steiger 


